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BDC ISSUES RFP FOR HOWARD STREET EAST

Redevelopment Opportunity for Properties that Compose One City Block

BALTIMORE (June 29, 2015) – The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC), on behalf of the City of Baltimore, has issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the purchase and redevelopment of 20 City-owned properties in the Bromo Tower Arts & Entertainment District.

BDC is seeking written proposals from developers experienced with adaptive reuse of properties in historic districts with the intent of achieving the City’s goals of job creation, tax generation, market-driven, mixed-use projects with ground-floor uses that activate Park Avenue and Howard Street, and redevelopments that fit within the context of the arts and entertainment district. 

“We are committed to the continued revitalization of the Bromo Tower Arts & Entertainment District as it is important to growing the city and supporting the arts,” said BDC President & CEO William H. Cole. “There is great potential for this area to be a vibrant, multidimensional community, with diverse commercial and residential options.”

Respondents can submit proposals for a single property, multiple properties, or for the entire site.  The site, which composes the majority of one city block within the Market Center National Register Historic District, is bounded by Park Avenue and Howard, Mulberry and Franklin Streets.  Maintaining the character of the historic district is an overarching goal of the RFP, and thus preservation of individual properties where possible, with emphasis on whole building retention – where technically and economically feasible – is strongly encouraged.

A list of the 20 individual properties can be found online in the RFP. The site is located within the City’s Enterprise Zone and some of the properties may be eligible for Brownfields Tax Credits and High Performance Tax Credits for the creation of market-rate rental units. 

More than 16 real estate, economic and community development projects valued at nearly $112 million have been completed, or are under construction within a five-minute walk of the site.  For more information on those projects, access the City’s Econview interactive tool: http://cityview.baltimorecity.gov/econview/

Characteristics of the area include: 6,155 residents, including those living in ownership housing and apartments; 4,244 housing units plus more than 200 apartment units under construction; a housing occupancy rate of 84.8 percent and a median household income of $31,774.  In addition to the resident base, the catchment area also contains 77,198 workers in the health care, academic, finance, legal services and energy sectors.  The daytime population is estimated at more than 83,000 people.

The RFP can be downloaded from BDC’s website at www.baltimoredevelopment.com/rfps/.

Deadline for submission of proposals is 12 noon, Tuesday, October 27, 2015.

BDC will hold two pre-proposal conferences on the site: July 14 at 9:30am and July 30 at 9:30 am.  For further information, contact Brian Greenan, BDC Economic Development Officer at 410-837-9305, or bgreenan@baltimoredevelopment.com.
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